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Australian Government

Department of Health

s47F

Westlab Pty. Ltd.
4 Cargo Way
MITCHELL PARK, VIC 3350

s47F

Dear

Thank you for your response to the Departmeri‘of Health’s Request for Quote sent to
you on™"* Your timely engagement with us on this matter is greatly
appreciated. As you can imagine with rec¢iit events, the Commonwealth is keen to

obtain Rapid Antigen Testing (RAT) kits to support the Australian community.
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The Commonwealth wishes to place an order on the following basis:

s33 and s47G

e All deliveries will have a remaining shelf life of at least twelve months from
the date of delivery and must include relevant accompanying information that
is in English with specifications and instructions consistent with Australian
Register of Therapeutic Good registration.
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No additional costs will
be borne by the Commonwealth beyond the price listed above, unless expressly
approved by the Department of Health.

Prior to acceptance of this order, the Department requires that your organisation
maintains product liability insurance *”
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The order is placed on the basis of a commitment to work with your.@rganisation
consistent with terms and conditions noted in this letter. More substantial and
formal contractual arrangements will follow in the coming dayswhich will define
the requirements for the deliveries contemplated in this order.

It is important to note that the Department does not wisti to materially alter access to
RAT kits for the rest of the Australian community, and we ask that you confirm your
ability to support other sources of demand across the Australian community in
parallel with this order.

The Department values the relationship that it has with your organisation and
acknowledges the long-standing contrtoution that your organisation has provided to
the health of Australians. The Cominonwealth commits to work with you in the
same spirit and in good faith, arid’we expect our partners at this challenging time to
operate on a similar basis.

Please respond confirmizig the aforementioned arrangements, agreeing to complete
the order as defined in'this letter.

If you have any-questions at all in this regard, please contact Mary Farrugia,
A/ g Assistant Secretary, Health Economics and Modelling Branch
(mary fartiigia@health.gov.au )

A/ g First Assistant Secretary

Health Economics and Research Division
Australian Government Department of Health
6 January 2022



